
I have been a river front homeowner in Wilsonville since 2009 and I oppose HB 2351.  I am 
extremely uncomfortable giving the OSMB the power "to make special regulations relating to 
the operation of boats within the Willamette River Greenway, including the establishment of 
designated speeds or other methods to manage boat wake energy...".  The unilateral 
decisions rendered by the Board could result in negative impacts to the value of my property 
and to the freedom we currently enjoy living on the river. 
 
Sincerely, 
Tim McCabe  
 


